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Missão Permanente

República de Angola

Genebra
36th Session UPR - MALAWI  
Statement of Angola (17/91)
3rd November 2020 – 9h 
1mn15

Madam Vice-President,  

Angola welcomes the Delegation of Malawi to this session of UPR and thanks for the presentation of their Report.

Angola commends Malawi for asserting and consolidating the rule of law in the country, as well as for the democratic anchorage of its institutions. These elements are the pledge of the commitment of the national authorities in favor of the promotion and the protection of human rights in the country, as shown by the recent election as member of the HRC.
In a spirit of constructive dialogue, Angola would like to recommend Malawi the following:

1. To take specific measures in order to reduce child marriages, 
2. Take appropriate measures to reduce the negative impact of used vehicles on the environment, in accordance with SDG 15,

Angola wishes Malawi fruitful deliberations in this cycle of the UPR

I thank you Madame Vice- President

